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2 April 2020 
 
VIP Tots Families, 
 
I wanted to write and provide you an update of where we are as a center based on the ongoing 
COVID-19 pandemic.  As things have progressed, the Board of Directors and I have decided at this 
point in time it is in the best interest of everyone involved for us to extend our closure beyond April 
6th.  We are awaiting guidance from local and state health officials as well as the California 
Department of Education as to the best next steps, including a timeline for opening, and in what 
capacity we should open.  At this point, we feel the best decision is to evaluate the situation on a 
week to week basis.   
 
Therefore, the EARLIEST VIP Tots would reopen would be Monday, April 13th. 
 
I will be holding a conference call with our Board of Directors at the beginning to middle of each 
week and a decision will be made for the following week.  It is my goal to have our administrative 
staff contact you on Thursday or Friday of each week with information about any change in 
schedule for the following week.   
 
This will serve as notice of our intention to remain closed until April 13th.  Additionally, our staff will 
be making phone calls throughout today and tomorrow to ensure families are aware of this 
change.   
 
As always, email, the KidReports App, our social media or website are the most immediate ways of 
our disseminating and your receiving this information. 
 
Lastly, I want to thank you for your patience in this uncertain time.  It is our hope that things will 
normalize soon.  However, in order for that to happen we must all do our part in practicing social 
distancing as well as proper hygiene.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Stay safe,  
 
 
Jared Dobbins 
Executive Director 


